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Frog Pond News  

“We wish you a Merry 

Chrismas,. . .”  Those are 

some of the words you will 

be hearing this Friday at our 

Christmas Carol sing. You 

are invited to join us for this 

annual tradition at Burge 

Terrace Christian School. 

Please plan to be here for 

this exciting time on Friday 

morning. 

You are invited to our 

church’s performance of the 

Christmas Carol.  An 

invitation will be included in 

your child’s Tuesday folder. 

Hope you can make plans to 

attend. 
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Spelling List 

Verse of the Week 

 Luke 1:37  “For nothing will be impossible with       

               God.” 
Luke 2:11  “For unto you is born this day in the 
city of David a Savior, who is Christ the Lord.” 

1.  gave  6.  stung 

2.  save  7.  ask 

3.  brave  8.  mask 

4.  hung  9.  task 

5.  sung       10.  was 

Chapel Chatter 
This past week in chapel we learned 

what to look for in a good friend. We 
learned that a good friend is not 

someone who disrespects parents, 
has a bad attitude, steals things, or 

hurts people. A good friend is 
someone who fears God, loves 

people, tells the truth, and is loyal 

and faithful.  Our example of the 
perfect friend is Jesus. 



 

Monday 

Computer 

Tuesday 

Music, Mileage Club 

Wednesday 

PE 

Thursday 

PE, Computer 

Friday 

Annual Christmas Carol Sing, NO Mileage Club 
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Upcoming Events 

 December 13 

   Christmas Carol Sing 

 December 23 – Jan 3 

   Christmas Break 

 January 6 

   Classes Resume 

Reminders to Students 

 Bring your Binders every day. 

 No toys in backpack! 

  

Reminders to Parents  

      1.  Sign notebook nightly 

 2.  PE on Wednesday and   
Thursday 

 

Contact Information 

Please feel free to contact me by 
either of the following ways: 

Mrs. Debbie Magee 

School Phone: 862-5238 ex. 35 

Email: dmagee@burgeterrace.org 

Assignments will be as usual this week.  
Please work with your child on their 
spelling list and verse each evening.  
Next week will end our semester.  
Encourage your child to work hard and to 
finish the semester well. 

 

  

  

This Week’s Assignments This Week’s Highlights 


